
From: Sandra McBrayer
To: Arguilez, Alethea
Cc: Sarah Mostofi; Brook Smith
Subject: [External] The Children"s Initiative Contract # 545596
Date: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 1:48:12 PM

Alethea,
This email is to inform you that the Children’s Initiative is relinquishing our First Five San Diego
contract # 545596 effective June 30, 2025, and will terminate all work on the contract on that
date.
It has been a please working with First Five San Deigo and supporting children and families in
decreasing accidental injuries and death in our County for our youngest residents.
Thank you for your partnership over the years.
Sandy

Sandra McBrayer
CEO
The Children’s Initiative
3625 Ruffin Road Suite 100
San Diego, CA 92123
858-581-5880
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